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July 15, 2025 

The Aguila Elementary School District is very excited to welcome new teaching staff as well as all 

returning staff.  The first day of school for students will be July 30, 2025, as we begin the academic 

school year.  Wednesday July 30 – Friday August 1 are all early release days, and dismissal will be at 1 

p.m.    

I would like to welcome any new families to Aguila School, as well as thank returning families for their 

support over the years.  It is with great anticipation that many staff and students return to school 

looking to seize the extraordinary privilege to learn within our Aguila School ecosystem.  We thrive 

under three core values of community, commitment, and character.   

I trust all incoming students will relish this opportunity to achieve academic excellence, develop 

character, and build on their practical wisdom.  Time just seems to move so quickly these days, soon it 

will be Thanksgiving and Christmas, then we will be at Spring Break and State Testing.  It is an academic 

cycle I have been part of for parts of the past five decades and it never ceases to amaze me that time 

just seems to vanish on us all.  We aim to have all students and staff seize every day of the school year, 

because once that day is gone – it is gone forever!   

As we do every summer, the classrooms have been deeply cleaned as has the inside of the school. Also, 

sidewalks have been power washed, landscaping has been completed, and all curriculum has been 

ordered for another successful year to promote student flourishing in both academic and character 

education at Aguila Elementary.   

Next week, all parents are invited to the July 29th Open House from 6 – 7 p.m. to meet your child’s 

teachers and see the school and classrooms.  This is very helpful in achieving a great start with the 

students.  We hope to see you there!  Again, welcome back and remember this upcoming school year is 

an opportunity like we will never see again simply because it only happens one time and that time is 

now, 2025 – 2026. Carpe Diem!         

Welcome Back, 

 

 

Dr. Andrew B. Wannemacher    

Superintendent/Principal 

Aguila Elementary School District #63 
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